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April 17, 2012 
 
Dear Senator Dean Heller, 
 
The Nevada Firearms Coalition would like to express our thanks for your efforts to hold 
and stop the nomination of Elissa Cadish to the federal bench.   
 
There are enough federal judges who do not support the founding documents of this 
country. Your efforts to not contribute another are much appreciated. 
 
The Nevada Firearms Coalition is a grass roots member organization recently 
organized in Nevada. We have replaced the NV State Rifle and Pistol Association as 
the NRA Association for Nevada and we are also affiliated with the National Shooting 
Sports Foundation.  
 
Again, thank you for supporting our rights. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Don Turner, President 


